
Sent: 06 November 2013 17:55
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 13/01295/F
Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 5:55 PM on 06 Nov 2013 from Mrs Sue Etherington-Smith.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Swalcliffe Park Equestrian Grange Lane Swalcliffe Banbury OX15 5EX 

	Proposal:
	Part retrospective change of use of land at Grange Farm for equestrian training and competition purposes and construction of two all-weather sand arenas, together with associated access improvements, vehicle parking and site landscaping 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information


	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mrs Sue Etherington-Smith

	Email:
	

	Address:
	Dower House Main Street, Sibford Ferris, Oxfordshire OX15 5RA


	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I would like to support the application for sand arenas at Swalcliffe Grange as I feel it would make a brilliant facility for the many local riders. I quite understand the problems with noisy tannoys and the increase of traffic on the Grange Farm lane. However tannoy use on an arena is very low and with the arenas in the dip will have less impact on the neighbouring homes. As for the traffic it maybe best to keep it out of the lane and take it to the arenas on a track from the main road. I do feel with a little thought this project could work very well (tree planting can screen very well) and not impact negatively on our beautiful countryside and us villagers when sitting in the garden on a summers day.


